

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners



Crazy Hair Day Friday 3rd July 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Seven Hills West Student Representative Council (SRC) will be hosting a Crazy Hair Day on Friday, 3rd July 2020.

Crazy Hair Day is an annual fundraising event held in schools across Australia to raise awareness about Cystic Fibrosis. In the past, a child with Cystic Fibrosis was unlikely to live long enough to finish Primary School. Now, advances in treatment and medicine have made living into their thirties and longer a real possibility.





For a <u>gold coin</u> donation, we invite students to come to school with their craziest hair to support this important cause. This is a fun opportunity for students to go wild with the hairspray, show off their bed hair, wear their favourite wig or come up with their own crazy hairstyle. A lolly jar guessing competition will also be held on this day, with each guess being an <u>additional 20 cents</u>. Should your child want an opportunity to guess, please ensure they bring some spare change.

With your support, we would like Seven Hills West students to embrace this event and help raise money to go towards research and treatment for Cystic Fibrosis, whilst educating the community about this complex condition.

If you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

This activity has the approval of the Principal.

Sht. Casts

Ms S Clements Principal 22.06.20 Mrs P Jade-Pierce Assistant Principal Miss S Prasad, Mr D Nunan, Miss R Pizarro SRC Coordinators

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147

Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437

Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)